
Comment for planning application 22/03064/OUT
Application Number 22/03064/OUT

Location Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow Drive Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for up to 176 dwellings and associated open space with all
matters reserved other than access

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Jack Ganna-Powell

Address 89 Bismore Road,Banbury,OX16 1JN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments If this development were to go ahead it would be detrimental to the local eco system. There 
are deer roaming as well as birds and insects that rely on the fields and woodland to survive.  
The influx of new traffic isn't sustainable into Hanwell village; the Warwick road is busy as it 
is and turning left out of hanwell is difficult as it is. Along with the proposed development on 
the opposite side of the road it will cause chaos for local traffic.  
Along with all the new houses that are already here plus future developments there has 
been no improvement to infrastructure or services. Banbury has limited shops, no new 
doctors or health services; which are stretched as it is. Further housing will be a bigger 
strain on these services and the local community will suffer as a result of more people but 
less capacity for serving them. The north of Banbury is less well served with shops and 
buses and really does not need additional housing to add to this
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